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To:  Blair Martin, Chairman and Planning Commissioners

RE:  River Resources Permit

Hardys strongly request the Planning Commission stand by their original decision to deny River
Resources permit to excavate gravel below the water table.

We have provided our plat map, well log, and location of well in River Park Estates to a geophysicist who
will represent our interests.

We need the Planning Commission to continue to back the interests of our whole neighborhood.  

Thank you,

Joe & Billie Hardy
41937 River Park Drive
Soldotna, AK  99669
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